RENNIE GROOVY
SHOES DAY

Dear Parents / Carers

RENNIE GROOVY SHOES DAY - A TIME FOR FANCY FOOTWEAR

Your school will be supporting Rennie Grove Hospice Care by taking part in Rennie Groovy
Shoes Day on Friday 30 June. This gives students the opportunity to wear groovy shoes and
have some fun, while supporting their local charity which every day, 24 hours a day, provides

care at home for people living in our community with Llife-limiting illnesses.

Whether it is sparkly shoes, trendy trainers, colourful wellies or cool sandals get your children
stepping out and having some fun for their local hospice.

Suggested donation to take part £1.

Thank you

Rennie Grove Hospice Care

£187 could fund an entire nursing shift for a hospice at home nurse suppdrting families at any
time of the day or night. '

Please help our nurses to carry on caring.

Rennie Grove
Hospice Care

Care based around you

Rennie Grove Hospice Care is the new name for the charity incorporating Grove House and lain Rennie Hospice at Home
) Charity No. 1140386




